Communication from Public

Name: michael siegel
Date Submitted: 12/14/2020 11:37 AM
Council File No: 20-1536

Comments for Public Posting: Bus shelters are an integral part of a city's transportation
infrastructure and LA needs high quality bus shelters. Please
prioritize placing bus shelters along Metro’s Tier 1 and Tier 2
routes in the NextGen network. Los Angeles needs bus shelters
badly. It is not fun being a bus rider in this city - its almost as if
we are being punished by the amount of time we have to wait,
standing, in completely unprotected conditions in 100+ degree
weather.
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Communication from Public

Carey Bennett
12/14/2020 11:56 AM
20-1536

As a non-driving Angeleno and frequent bus/metro customer, |
ask that the city prioritize placing bus shelters and other street
furniture along Metro’s Tier 1 and Tier 2 routes in the NextGen
network. The city should align their bus shelter building with
Metro's NextGen network. Return any revenue from
commercialization of the public right-of-way to communities in
need. The City should utilize existing definitions of High Need
Communities in programs such as Vision Zero and Safe Routes to
School to provide funding back into communities impacted by
unsafe public spaces. Set minimums, not maximums, for bus
shelter installation. The City should look to get as many new bus
shelters installed as possible, especially as LA continues to warm
due to climate change, by setting minimum benchmark progress
with defined penalties for failing to meet the marks.
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Communication from Public

Peter Haderlein
12/14/2020 03:42 PM
20-1536

I want to please implore the City of Los Angeles and its
respective agencies to prioritize building covered and shaded
seating infrastructure at all bus stops. Shade is a hugely important
feature to prevent heat stroke during what are ever-worsening
Summer conditions, and historically underserved neighborhoods
have resorted to building their own benches and shelters, which
are then removed by the city. Shade distribution in our city is
unequally distributed and this inequity needs to be addressed.
Thank you



Communication from Public

Name: Olga L Lexell
Date Submitted: 12/14/2020 10:47 PM
Council File No: 20-1536

Comments for Public Posting: Come on, y'all. We need good bus shelters.



